
 

 

May 22, 2016 



Please contact Deacon John in the 
parish office to schedule the baptism 
and the baptism preparation class. 

 

Congratulations on your engagement! 
Please contact Fr. Reker at least 6 

months in advance to begin preparation.  

 

If you or a family member is homebound 
or in the hospital and would like a 
pastoral visit, please notify the office. 

 With Fr. Reker away on retreat this past week, we are utilizing his column 
space to share information with everyone about this yearôs St. Joseph the Worker 

Hubbell Harvest Festival. The festival will be held on SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 
2016, starting with a themed Mass at 10:30 AM, followed by food, fun and festivities. 
There have already been some requests in the church bulletin for donations and sub-
chairs, which we still need, but we would like to let you know about some of our plans. 

 One of the big changes we are making is having the festival return to the 
parking lot once again, instead of on the street. We would like to have a ñvillageò 
atmosphere with games and food booths around a stage and a tented eating area in 
front of it. Some of the outside food choices will include brats, hot dogs, tacos in a bag 

and cheesy turkey sandwiches, yum! New this year will be a BEAN BAG TOSS 
TOURNAMENT that will be held outside, so start working on your aim now! If anyone 

is interested in coordinating this, please let us know or attend next weekôs large group 

meeting. There are also plans to have a BOUNCY HOUSE OBSTACLE COURSE 
for the younger kids. 

 Additional food items will be available in the gym, such as hot beef 
commercials and beef sandwiches with accompanying side dishes. The Silent Auction, 
Grannyôs Corner, Quilt Raffle, Jar Raffle and the Sweet Treats Casino will also be in the 
gym. One of the main auction items is a dinner prepared and served by Fr. Reker for 
four to six people. We can personally verify that last year the food was delicious, and 
everyone had a fun time. It was an enjoyable evening seeing another side of our 
talented pastor!  Fr. Reker even traveled to St. Paul to get authentic Italian ingredients. 

YOU DONôT WANT TO MISS THE OPPORTUNITY to win this great prize! 

 We are currently working on getting major prizes for the Big Ticket Raffle. If you 
have something you would like to donate please let us know. Due to gambling laws, we 

cannot mail the actual tickets to parishioners. We will have a MOCK TICKET that we 

plan to send out, as well as insert into the church bulletins closer to the time of the 
festival. You can exchange the mock ticket for the number of raffle tickets you want by 

visiting the Parish Office or by mail.   

 This year we will be asking our fellow parishioners to provide the 

entertainment.  We have a lot of TALENT IN OUR PARISH, and we want to show it 

off! 

 Because this is ST. JOEôS LARGEST FUNDRAISER, we need everyoneôs 

help to make it a success. We will have sign-up sheets for volunteers to work the 
weekend of the festival, but we need you now to help us make this yearôs festival the 

best one yet. HOW CAN YOU HELP?    
  

PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND THE FESTIVAL LARGE COMMITTEE 
MEETING ON WEDNESDAY, MAY 25, 2016, AT 6:30 PM IN THE PARISH 

OFFICE MEETING ROOM.   

We hope to see you there! 

Shirley Piepho & Nancy Hallett 
Co-Chairs of the 2016 Hubble Harvest Festival 

Weôre here to help support you on 
your faith journey, so you can find 
true peace, happiness, and purpose 
in life. If you would like to join one of 
our parishes, contact any staff 

member, and we will be honored to 
officially welcome you home! 

New-member registration forms are 
also available in the church 
entrances and on our website. 

DONATE: Prizes needed for childrenôs games. New or like new condition: 

beanie babies, hot wheels, fast food prizes, etc. There is a basket located in the 

front entrance of the church, drop off donations there or at the Parish Office. Fill jars 

with goodies for the Jar Raffle or donate gift cards or services for the Silent Auction. 

VOLUNTEER: Help plan the festival by coming to the large committee meeting 

on Wednesday, sub-committee chairs are still needed! Or plan to sign-up to work at 

this years festival.  

CREATE: Homemade items are needed for Grannyôs Corner as well as some 

Silent Auction Items. Yard games (such as bean bag toss or yard dice), scarves, 

and jewelry are some ideas. Start crafting now! 



(SJW)  Last Week: 62lbs. Items needed this 

week: Condiments and Canned Vegetables. 

Office Phoneééé...ééééééé388-3766 

Parish Emailéé.é...ésjwhf@hickorytech.net 

FAXéééééééé...éé.ééé..388-2101 

SJW Prayer Chainéé...éé...Joan: 388-5986 

HF Prayer Chainéééé..Margaret: 317-4785 

Email: margaretbuss@yahoo.com 

Rev. Timothy T. Reker - Pastor 

Deacon John Rudd - Pastoral Associate 

Deacon Preston Doyle - Parish Deacon 

Nicole Hermer - Director of Parish Activities 

Glenn Barnette - Bookkeeper 

Connie Wallin - Faith Ministry Education 

Kathy Moldan - HF Rel. Ed. Coor./Office Asst. 

Cody Robeck - SJW Youth Coordinator 

Lauren Bierer - Music Director 

Jon Hermanson - SJW Custodial Engineer 

Ben Moldan - HF Custodian 

Phoneééé.éééééééééé.388-0600 

Websiteéééééé.loyolacatholicschool.org 

Casey Breen - President  

Sr. Mary Beth Schraml, SSND - Primary Principal 

William Schumacher - Intermediate Principal 

Samuel Cotton - High School Principal 

Email bulletin notices to sjwhf@hickorytech.net  

by Tuesday at noon. 

M-F: 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
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On Wednesday we celebrated Baccalaureate Mass with our seniors and their 
families, a tradition at Loyola that includes senior reflections and a 
presentation of awards. Graduation will be held at 7pm on Sunday, May 22 on 
the Upper Campus. We wish all of our graduates well as they continue to 
pursue lives of significance and service.  

Last Thursday we honored our ñSTAR READERSò who met their monthly 
Accelerated Reading goals: 63% of 5th, 81% of 4th, 77% of 3rd, 81% of 2nd, 
and 100% of 1st graders earned hand-crafted glass stars.  Our ñtop tenò 
readers earning the most AR points in grades 1-4 are Lyndsey Wangsness, 
Danny Wood, Sebastian Clements, Zach Chelstrom, Quinn Kelly, Sophia 
Behm, Memphis James, Max Bolstad, Annabelle Elledge, and Mitchell 
Buboltz.  In the intermediate grades, our ñtop tenò AR readers are:  Duram 
Kelly, Joe Breiter, Shudear Ruach, Beth Ness, Andrew Levandowski, Grant 
Wangsness, John Nguyen, Aubri Rentschler, Sophia Hard and Grayson 
Bolstad. 

Our final day of classes for K-grade 11 is Thursday, May 26, with dismissal at 
noon.   

Loyola is expanding its preschool program to include morning and afternoon 2-
day sessions (T, TH), 3-day sessions (M,W,F), and 5-day sessions (M-F) and 
a full-day (M-F) option. Tuition assistance for PS-12 is available.  Families who 
are members of our four area parishes qualify for parish grants.  Call 507-388-
0600 for more information. 

Planning is underway for a new event this summer that will take the place of 
MACS Nite! Save the date for LoyolaPalooza, an outdoor concert on Loyolaôs 
Upper Campus,  August 20, 2016!    

The Lucky 20 Raffle is back!  The winning tickets will be drawn at 
LoyolaPalooza on August 20. Prizes this year include one $10,000 winner, one 
$5,000 winner, one $1,000 winner, two $500 winners and 15 $200 winners. 
Twenty chances to win on August 20! Tickets can be purchased by calling 507
-388-0606. 
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The diocesan ñJubilee of Mercy Daysò ï to be held on June 8-10 ï will feature 
Stephen J. Binz, a biblical scholar, award-winning author, and popular 
speaker.  During this Jubilee Year, he is giving parish missions, retreats, and 
presentations on: ñThe Door of Mercy: Crossing the Threshold.ò  He will be in 
the diocese to present at our Jubilee Days on the following themes: 1) ñThe 
Divine Mercy of Our Godò (June 8 @ St. Mary Parish, Worthington); 2) ñThe 
Sacred Heart of Jesusò (June 9 @ Sacred Heart Parish, Owatonna); and 3) 
ñThe Spiritual and Corporal Works of Mercyò (June 10 @ Resurrection Parish, 
Rochester). For more information and/or to register for one or all of the days, 
go to: www.dow.org/mercy.  �$�O�O���D�U�H���Z�H�O�F�R�P�H�� 
 
CMA Mini Story: JoAnn Biren, St. Columba Iona - The Institute of Lay 

Formation was a gift to me when I was in need of moving more deeply into my 
faith life. I wanted to become closer to Jesus Christ through the teachings of 
the Catholic Church. The classes did just that. That didnôt come without 
disagreement, dialogue and discussions that gave me a way to look at a 
ministry that broadened my perspective, from my Church to our Church. We 
knew we could speak our mind with the captain of our ship, Todd Graff. We did 
so without ridicule as he steered us on the right course. We were safe among 
people who shared our faith and that gave us strength to go back to our 
parishes and work with others to bring them the joy that we came to know as 
our Church. It is important for all of us, from west to east, to give support to the 
Catholic Ministries Appeal so programs like the Institute of Lay Formation can 
continue to lead Catholics on a journey of faith. �3�O�H�D�V�H�� �J�L�Y�H�� �J�H�Q�H�U�R�X�V�O�\�� �W�R��
�W�K�H���&�D�W�K�R�O�L�F���0�L�Q�L�V�W�U�L�H�V���$�S�S�H�D�O�� �Z�Z�Z���F�D�W�K�R�O�L�F�I�V�P�Q���R�U�J���$�S�S�H�D�O 


